
Timber Harvest Notification 
 

The purpose of the  
Timber Harvest Notification 

is to provide a state-wide timber 
harvest notification platform for 
 the report of timber harvest to 
Georgia counties or municipalities. 

 
Timber harvesters and local 

governing authorities can sign-
up and participate using the link 

below. 
 

Timber Harvest Notifications | Georgia 
Forestry Commission (gatrees.org)  

 
The required information 

according to OCGA 12-6-24 
will be collected by the website 

and automatically sent to the 
      appropriate authorities. 
 
 

 

 
 

Unified Gov. of  
Georgetown-Quitman County 

P O Box 114 
Georgetown, GA 39854 
Phone: 229-334-0903 

Email: gqc_harvestnotice@gqc-ga.org 
 

https://gatrees.org/forest-management-conservation/timber-harvest-notifications/
https://gatrees.org/forest-management-conservation/timber-harvest-notifications/
tel:229-334-0903
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